

	
[image: boceslogosm]
	

	
	
BOCES Southern Westchester

	
	THE BOARD OF COOPERATIVE EDUCATIONAL SERVICES

	CENTER FOR SPECIAL SERVICES
1606 Old Orchard Street, White Plains, New York 10604
(914) 948-7271  ● fax (914) 761-7598




Dear St. Matthew Community and Partners,
We are excited to welcome a new principal to our St. Matthew’s school community.  Amanda Allison, who has been the assistant principal at our Tappan Hill program for the 2019-2020 school year, will be starting her role as Principal of the St. Matthew’s School Program on July 1st, 2020.  

Amanda has served in the field of education for over 14 years in various positions including school social worker, district behaviorist, and ultimately, as special education administrator and CPSE/CSE chairperson.  She holds National Board Certification as a Behavior Analyst (BCBA) and specializes in Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA) and helping students of all ages with functional living and social skills. Amanda is eager to share her knowledge of and experience with procedures and regulations regarding special education services, therapeutic behavior analysis and supports, and aligning instruction with students’ IEP goals. She resides in Dutchess County, New York, with her husband Adam and her three year old son, George. 

St. Matthew’s student-centered culture prioritizes student growth, achievement and independence.  Having worked closely with Amanda over the past year, it is clear that she values the important work with students, families, districts, and faculty that will ensure that all students experience authentic learning in an environment that fosters vocational skills, positive relationships, and confidence. She also knows that learning must be joyful. 

Please help me to welcome Amanda in her new role, starting July 1, 2020, as the Principal of St. Matthew’s Education Program. 

Warm regards,
Andrea Byrne
Andrea Byrne
Director of Special Services



image1.jpg




